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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            


	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154





25th October 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,
PARKING
Parking outside school has become a cause for concern as we had a few complaints.  I have been asked to remind parents that no vehicles should be parked across residents drive or on the yellow zigzag lines, even if cars are temporarily stopping to collect or drop off children at school.

We need to ensure that there is safe access for all children and parents to enter the school premises whilst dropping off and collecting. Currently there is a lot of congestion around the school particularly at the end of the day.  Drivers do need to be extremely careful when parking or driving at the end of the school day.
PARENTMAIL
Communicating with parents is an important part of what we do, making sure you get the correct information about school news, activities and things that really matter is something we care about. 

It is important for all parents/carers to download the app onto their smartphone, as you will not receive any correspondence by just registering. It is vital that parents and carers ensure that we have their correct up to date mobile telephone numbers, as this will be our main form of communication going forward now.
Please can we also ask parents / carers to inform school of any changes of contact telephone numbers or home addresses as soon as possible. 

If you need any additional information or assistance, please come to the school office.

HALF TERM
I would also like to remind all parents that we break up for half term on Friday 25th October and we will look forward to see all children back to school on Monday 4th November. There are no open afternoon for any of the classes on Friday 25th October therefore the children will be finishing school at normal finishing time. 


We hope you and your family have a fantastic Break!
Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher 
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